APPENDIX 1"

Republic of the Philippines
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS AND HIGHWAYS
BATAAN FIRST
DISTRICT ENGINEERING OFFICE
REGIONAL OFFICE III
Roman Expressway, Mulawin, Orani, Bataan

POSTING CERTIFICATION

This is to certify that the DPWH — BATAAN FIRST DISTRICT ENGINEERING
OFFICE has posted its Procurement Monitoring Report (PMR) First Semester for FY
2023 on DPWH website and can be accessible through this link : dpwh.gov.ph or a
conspicuous place within the premises of the Procuring Entity, due to absence of an agency
website.

This certification is being issued in compliance with GPPB Circular No. 02 — 2020, this
July 12, 2023.

DR. LINTA

Head, Procurement Unit
Engineer III



